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Summer Term  

Global Explorers  

Geography 
 

In Geography this term children will investigate a small 
area in a non-European locality and understand 
geographical similarities and differences between 
Mexico and the UK. They will use simple compass 
directions and directional language to describe the 
location of features and routes on a map. 
 

Key texts 

Children will be introduced to a range of fiction and 

non-fiction texts so they can explore a variety of 

authorial techniques within traditional tales, 

information texts, instructions poems and stories from 

other cultures. The texts covered are; 

 Information text- Amazing Animals.  

 Fact File- All about Mexico. 

 Instruction text- How to make a desk Tidy 

 Diary entry- The life of Christopher 
Columbus.  

 Recount- Day in the life of Neil Armstrong 

 Explanation text- How a chick hatches.  

 Poem- Summer time  

 Adventure story- The Darkest Dark 

 Adventure story- A Fieldtrip to the Moon 
 

History 
 

In History, children will learn about famous explorers 
and find out why people explored and the impact it had 
on life today. They will look at the different ways that 
the past is represented and use secondary sources to 
find out about the life of explorers and their impact. 
 

RE 
 

In RE, children will identify the rituals in their own life 
and the lives of others and have opportunities to ask 
and answer questions about how personal beliefs affect 
a way of life. Children will discuss what it means to 
belong to a faith and understand what rituals are and 
identify the different rituals people consider to be 
important. 
 

PSHE 
 

In PSHE, children will explore what it means to belong 
to a world family and will learn about children who live 
in different places in the world. They will investigate the 
similarities and differences between their own lives and 
the lives of others and learn about the importance of 
respecting each other. 
 

Science 
 
In science children will learn about animals and their 
habitats. They will name different animals and identify 
animal groups. They will name different habitats 
including micro-habitats and explain what they provide 
for animals. The children will identify what animals 
need in order to survive and name the animal offspring, 
explaining how they change and grow. 
 

Computing 
 

In computing, children will identify what good digital 
citizenship means and will learn how to receive and 
send emails. They will also use excel charts to present 
data and explore different ways that data is collected.  
 

Design and Technology 
 
In Design and Technology, children will investigate 3D 
shapes and their nets in order to make their own desk 
tidy. They will learn how to join materials to make them 
stronger and how containers are used for different 
purposes. Children will investigate how recyclable 
materials are used within designs and examine existing 
desk tidies. 

Art and Design 
 

In art and design, children will explore the artwork of 
Salvador Dali and identify the techniques used. They 
will find out about the range and diversity of media in 
the world and how it is used to create interesting pieces 
of artwork. Children will learn how to use a viewfinder 
and record their observations and ideas using a variety 
of methods, including photography and collage. 
 

PE 
 
In PE, children will identify and use a range of 
techniques for running, throwing, catching and targeting. 
They will apply those skills through the use of obstacle 
and relay activities and will learn effective teamwork 
skills.  
 

Curriculum enrichment 
 

This term, children will have the opportunity to visit 
Conkers to further explore animals and their habitats. 
We will also welcome visitors from our local church and 
Gurdwara to talk to the children about rituals and the 
impact they have.  
 


